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January 22, 2021 
 

To all Personal Care Residents and Families, 
 
Landis Homes is committed to being transparent in keeping residents, families, team 
members and our community aware of changes related to COVID-19. We want to reassure 
everyone that we are acting on this fluid situation. 
 
This letter is to inform you that today we learned that a team member tested positive 
for COVID-19. The team member last worked on Tuesday, January 19 and developed 
symptoms on Wednesday, January 20. Based on this information, Aspen will go to 
YELLOW zone. Residents of Aspen will be tested with Point of Care tests. 
 
All of Personal Care must now revert to the prerequisite stage of the reopening plan. 
We understand that it is difficult not to have the level of interaction we were all beginning to 
enjoy but it is important that we do all we can to keep the virus from spreading.   
 
Thank you for trusting us with your care. You are a blessing. 
 
We invite you to check the Landis Home website for regular COVID-19 updates. Family and 
friends have access to videos and written information at www.landishomes.org/covid/. 

 

Residents and family members may contact Jenny Sheckells  
with questions or concerns at jsheckells@landis.org or 717.381.3573. 

 

 

Michelle Rassler Susan Paul 

Executive Director Director, Personal Care 
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